
Senators, 

 

I am writing as a deeply concerned citizen and constituent in Ohio. HB 8 cannot pass. I demand 

you vote against it. The panic over queer and trans children in this country is exponentially more 

dangerous to American (and Ohioan) children than anything those panicking are afraid of. Our 

children need acceptance and safety, not forced disclosure and exclusionary rules that tell them 

who they are is wrong. Moreover, this is an absolute waste of the Ohio legislature's time. You 

have been voted into office to address the ACTUAL issues facing us: rising rents, increased 

homelessness, corporate greed, anti-immigrant (thus, anti-American) hatred. Maybe fix these 

issues instead of wasting time on this culture war fluff. Please. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dave Maher 

 


